
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (“RFP”)  

FOR THE ACQUISITION OF GRANT AND PROGRAM MANAGEMENT 
PROFESSIONAL SERVICES FOR COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT  

BLOCK GRANTS (“CDBG”)  
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
This addendum is issued pursuant to Section 3.2. of the Request for Proposals No. 
PRPA-RFP-2024-02, for the acquisition of Grant and Program Management Professional 
Services for Community Development Block Grants (CDBG) issued on August 19, 2024 
(the “RFP”). Pursuant to said section the Puerto Rico Ports Authority (“PRPA”) reserves 
the right to amend the RFP at any time through written Addenda. This Addendum is 
hereby included in and made part of the RFP. All requirements of the original RFP shall 
remain in full force and effect. 
 
This Addendum modifies the Scope of Services in Section 4 of the RFP to eliminate 

Section 4B. Project Design Development.  It should be noted that PRPA reserves 

the right to request the involvement of subject matter experts on an as-needed 

basis to ensure the successful execution of the assigned tasks and fulfillment of 

specific requirements. 

 

All requirements and provisions of the RFP Documents shall remain in full force and 
effect. Each Proposer shall refer in its Proposal to all Addenda to the RFP documents. 
 
The PRPA has uploaded a copy of this Addendum for all prospective Proposers to 
download at the PRPA Website. The Authority reserves the right to make future changes 
to the RFP and its schedule. Proposers are responsible for monitoring the PRPA Website 
(http://www.prpa.pr.gov/) for updates to the RFP timeline and other important information. 
 
Dated: September 13, 2024 

 
APPROVED BY:  
 
 
Romel Pedraza, PE 
Deputy Executive Director  
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